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Livingston Cricket Club and Livingston Round Table have once again joined forces to bring
back OKTOBERFEST to the Kingfisher Bar. We will bring you a range of different German style
beers as well as ciders and fizz. Friday 27th October from 7pm to late is a ticket only event
priced at £10 per head and includes food and your first pint. Tickets are limited so be quick and
buy yours from Jenny at the bar before they sell out!

  

Saturday 28th from 1pm to late is an open event with free entry, just turn up on the day. A
selection of food will be available to purchase throughout the day.

  

We will provide you with details of the beers on offer nearer the event.

  

Frohes Oktoberfest!
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